F ORT PARTNETRS p MORIARTY

Aug 26, 2024

Town of Surfside Resident FROM CONTRACTOR:
John Moriarty and Associates of Florida, Inc.

1942 Tyler Street

Hollywood, FL 33020

PROJECT NOTICE #006

RE: Hillcrest
9165 Collins Avenue

Dear Neighbor,

This notice is being provided to advise you and your residents of the FPL utility works are being scheduled
along Collins Ave. between 91 St. and 92" St beginning 8/26/24 and ending approximately 10/7/24.
Reference the attached Aerial View for scope of work limits and during this (6) Six-week period of work, the
two North bound lanes along the east side of Collins from 92" street to 9149 Collins ave will be closed for
safety. Residents will always have access to their driveways, and we will coordinate with you regarding any
activities that might temporarily impact this access. All Pedestrian traffic need to cross Collins from east to
west at 90™ Street and 92"¢ Street intersections.

The work listed below has already been approved by FDOT, the Town of Surfside Building Department, and
the Town of Surfside Public Works Dept and FPL. As a neighbor within 300 feet of the site, you are being
notified of this anticipated blockage of a public right-of-way in compliance with the Town of Surfside
Ordinance  No. 2022 - 1720. All  construction notices are also posted to
https://hillcrestsurfside.com/notices

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. FPL contractor — T.B Power
Creation will strive to minimize noise and disruption throughout the construction period and complete our
work to reopen the public access as quickly and safely as possible.

APPROXIMATE WORK DATES WORK HOURS DESCRIPTION
Monday, Aug 26th, 2024 — Monday - .
October 7th, 2024 8PM -5 AM FPL Utility project
Regards,
Moriarty

Kaushik Padala
Project Manager
kpadala@jmaf.net
786.449.5400

CC: JMA Hillcrest Project File
Tom Evans - Fort Partners Tom@fortpartners.com (571) 206-2377
Randy Stokes - Public Works Director / Marisol Vargas, MPA - Interim Town Manager

Moriarty

1942 Tyler Street Tel.: 954-920-8550
Hollywood, FL 33121
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1942 Tyler Street Tel.: 954-920-8550
Hollywood, FL 33121
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To Our Surfside Neighbors:

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming FPL utility project on Collins Ave.,
extending from 92" St to 9149 Collins Ave, Surfside, FL 33154.

Construction activities are scheduled to take place from 8:00 PM to 5:00 AM beginning
August 26, in accordance with the guidelines set forth by FDOT, The Town of Surfside
Public Works, and FPL. We anticipate the project to be completed by October 7. We
will strive to minimize noise and disruption throughout the construction period.

Please note that due to the scope of our work, two northbound lanes will be closed on
Collins Ave during working hours (8:00 PM to 5:00 AM). The road will be safely
reopened at the end of each workday. Residents will always have access to their
driveways, and we will coordinate with you regarding any activities that might
temporarily impact this access.

We are dedicated to minimizing the impact of our presence on our valued residents and
appreciate your cooperation in keeping our restricted worksite clear of all unauthorized
vehicles.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact:

Carlos Pinto
cpinto@tbpowercreation.com
561-221-7135

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Best regards,

TB Power Creation



